
From: Ethan wesley <ejamesw@hotmail.com>  

Sent: Monday, August 4, 2025 3:17 AM 

To: Abbett, Marian L. (ECY) <MABB461@ECY.WA.GOV> 

Subject: Rayonier Mill Site, Port Angeles 

 

Greetings, 

 

Regarding the restoration at the waterfront in Port Angeles on the old Rayonier Mill 
Site.......complete — Level 5 — cleanup, nothing less.  Rayonier pays for every penny. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Ethan Wesley 

Seattle, WA 

Born and Raised In Port Angeles 
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